
 

 

 

3rd December 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Wednesday Word 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/preparation?pid=MTA101634&v=46.10 

Class Assemblies          

Next week Y1 on Tuesday and Y2 on Thursday at 9.20am.                                                                                                                                                      

Please remember to enter the school premises via the Lawton Moor Road gate then go around to 

the back of the Hall via the large green gate. There will be sets of two chairs for you to sit on and 

please remain in your seat and wear a mask. We are trying to keep things as safe as possible for 

all of us. I apologise for the restriction of movement and mask wearing but you can understand my 

concerns for all of our school community.  

Mrs Richardson, the new Deputy Head Teacher, has visited the school today and will start officially in 

January. It was lovely for her to meet some of you today and your lovely children.  

We also had an Advent Retreat Day today. Ann Tipper visited each class and began to share our 

message of Hope this Advent.  

The Cluster Carol concert that Y4 were due to attend next week at Saint Anthony’s church has been 

cancelled due to concerns regarding a number of schools singing in the church together. We will 

rearrange the event for a special service in Lent or Eastertide next year.  

Gerry Flanagan has asked if the school can help out with donations for the Food Bank for Christmas. 

Our list of items is: 

Christmas Crackers/Selection Boxes/ Christmas Cakes/Mince Pies/Cereals/Tinned meat or 

fruit/Custard/ Rice Pudding/Tea/ Coffee/Longlife Milk/Sugar/Biscuits/Soap/Washing up Liquid / 

Baby Wipes. 

If all donations could be in school by next Friday 10th December then that would be wonderful.  

Many thanks for your support. 

 

With prayers, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  

 

 

We wait in joyful hope 


